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Dear Persons in Charge, 

I am writing as a member of Beyond Plastics Deschutes County in support of SB 545. 

This is a simple, easy measure to put in place to help reduce the use of single use 

plastics in everyday take out. All of the vendors, restaurants and food cart owners 

who I have spoken with would be relieved to have it put into law as a right. I know it 

would be a relief to our landfill situation and the ever-increasing and overwhelming 

Plastics pollution in Oregon and the entire world. Please take this small simple step 

to help. There is literally no fallout or cost but only positive impact. Thank you for your 

work and your consideration. 


